
Reception Newsletter 

30th September 2016 

This Week….. 

 

This week we have started our new 

topic ‘Amazing Me’. We have been 

looking at our facial features, 

talking about the similarities and 

differences between us and we 

have enjoyed creating our own  

Self-portraits for our classroom 

display.  

The children have been discussing 

our likes and dislikes in our key 

person groups and talking about 

how to be a good friend. 

 

Please Remember…… 

 

Book bags and water bottles daily. 

Toys to be left at home please. 

Magical Moment          Name____________ 

Song of the 

Week 

We have learnt 

how to say hello 

in Kurdish – ask 

me at home 

slaw 

Keep the magical moments coming in, we love to hear all about them and the children are really proud 

sharing them. 

Next Week…. 

We will be celebrating Rosh Hashanah 

and tasting the delicacy of apples and 

honey. Please inform your child’s class 

teacher of any allergies. 

On Thursday the Company Mad 

Science are coming into school to work 

with all of the children and carry out 

some exciting experiments. 


